MPC Standing Subcommittee on Campus Landscape and Outdoor Art (03-09)

To: Marshall Lind

Chancellor

From: Richard A. Caulfield,

Chair, MPC

r.caulfield@uaf.edux5573

Subject: MPC recommendation 939: "Creation of MPC standing subcommittee on campus lands

and outdoor art"

At its regularly scheduled meeting on October 2, 2003, the UAF Master Planning Committee (MPC) unanimously approved the following recommendation regarding creation of a new MPC standing subcommittee on campus landscape and outdoor art. We request your review and approval of this recommendation.

MPC recommendation 039: The UAF Master Planning Committee (MPC) recommends that the Chancellor create a new MPC standing subcommittee on campus landscape and outdoor artwork. The subcommittee will assume responsibilities previously undertaken by the existing ad hoc landscape committee, including making recommendations about the use of Rwith endowment landscaping funds. The subcommittee will monitor the implementation of the campus landscaping plan and promote landscaping activities throughout campus.

The rationale for creating this standing subcommittee is to ensure that recommendations pertaining to campus landscape and outdoor artwork are fully consistent with the UAF campus master plan.

The MPC recommends that members of the new standing subcommittee be selected from nominations by Cooperative Extension Service, Facilities Services, reson Botanical Garden/SNRAS, Chancellor's Advisory Committee on Native Education, Master Planning Committee, College of Fellows, and one student.

RELEVANT UAF CAMPUS MASTER PLAN GOALS AND ACTIONS: Goals I, V
Action statements A2, A4, A5, A6, A7, A16, A19, A22, A23, A24, A25

Cc: MPC members

Vice-Chancellor Neumayr

Facilities Services